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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 5:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
John Brock

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I became a "seasonal" customer when I bought my cottage in 2018. I only learned about this proposed change to
"R2" when I received Hydro One's letter of Feb. 24, 2021. As a low volume customer I agree with everything the
Federation of Ontario Cottagers' Associations (FOCA) said in their letter of June 19, 2015. I implore you to please
read FOCA's letter again and adapt your implementation strategy accordingly.





